

MEMO 08 - 25

To: South East Queensland Clubs

From: Football Queensland

Subject: Tropical Cyclone Alfred

Date: March 3, 2025

Dear Clubs

Football Queensland is closely monitoring updates regarding Tropical Cyclone Alfred and is currently preparing for a range of possibilities depending on the trajectory of the cyclone in the coming days, including a possible blanket postponement of fixtures across South East Queensland or the postponement of individual leagues.

We will continue to keep clubs updated regarding any possible impacts on football activity this week in accordance with government advice, and will issue another update this Wednesday, 5 March.

End.